
From: Kevin Taylor <ohotsparky@gmail.com>
To: DTE Directors <directors@dte.coop>, board@dte.coop, ocmail@dte.org.au, 
oc@dte.coop,   assetmgmt@dte.coop, ConFest Facilitators 
<facilitators@confest.org.au>
Subject: Cottage store room
Date: Mon, 5 Apr 2021 16:42:32 +1000

Dear Directors and members

This Easter break I brought down a second-hand Brownbuilt double door steel
cabinet , as a gift to First Aid so they might be able to keep some
suppliers onsite in a mouse-free , coolish secure environment .

However the cabinet only came with *one shelf* as it was used in a Fire
Station for hanging jackets so if anyone is able to source 3 or 4
Brownbuilt shelves ( 898 x 402 mm ) and clips that would be great .

Darrylle Ryan also brought down some great old portable chrome shelving
units .

Andrew Wilkinson and myself cleaned out the old store room at the end of
the cottage and redistributed the items into Boris ,  Peter and the wool
shed so that we might use the room to store some First Aid items and bulk
pantry items in there .

Because the ceiling in the store room is fibro , I chose to use the high
pressure gurney to safely clean all surfaces , and have asked Peter Cruise
if he might paint it in the near future to seal the fibro before we store
any more items in the room .

      *With love* *Kevin*   0408 772 759
                Wellbeing Rainbow
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